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BORDER BROADCASTING CO. 
DILLON, SOUTH CAROLINA 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

January 18, 1947 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of January 14. We appreciate your interest 
in our station. 

The part of our log that you copied from 5 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. was 

correct. 
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Best wishes and good luck in Dx -ing. 

Sincerely yours, 

BORDER BROADCASTING COMPANY 

Jack Ikner 
Chief Engineer 


